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English Translation

ERNEST G. ANDERSON, M.D.

751 MAIN STREET

WALTHAM, MASS.

TEL. WALTHAM 0440

5-2-43

Dear Dr. Bredig,

Only now, have I heard of your father’s passing. Although this event has been anticipated for

some time, the reality is no less harsh and I would like to offer you and the Homburgers my

heartfelt condolences.

Ernest G. Anderson
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